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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810

165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  

James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks

Garner Peck 

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Wednesday, March 3, 2010 for a Special Called meeting at the GMASS office building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: James McMullan, Chairman, Anne Thompson, Lloyd Cowart, Garner Peck & Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Gary Kappeler, Secretary, GMASS and members of the public.

Gary Kappeler took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 1:00 P.M.

Mr. Cowart opened with prayer. 

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Revaluation Update

Mr. McCormick gave a packet to the board containing the final values, schedules, and tables. 

Motion made to accept tables, sales ratios, and schedules presented by GMASS to the board was made by Mr. Peck. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the values for the assessment notices as presented by GMASS. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed with unanimous consent.

Mrs. Duncan informed the board that with their approval of the values assessment notices will go out Tuesday the 9th of March and that the appeal deadline would be April 23rd. 

Public Communications

Mr. Cowart commended the work done by the chief appraiser Mrs. Duncan, the associate chief appraiser Mr. Grant, all of the appraisal staff, the BOA chairman Mr. McMullan, and members of GMASS for all of their hard work. 

Budget and Funding

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the February invoice for GMASS of $50,285. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve $20,000 GIS invoice for GMASS. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Mr. Cowart made a motion to adjourn the special called meeting at 2:10 P.M. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

The next regularly scheduled meeting for the Board of Assessors will be Thursday March 18th at 9:00 A.M.
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* Documents are attached to the original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office. 

